
 

 

Response to Ofgem’s consultation, ‘Proposals for DCC’s role in developing a Centralised 

Registration Service and penalty interest proposals’. 

Response by Tempus Energy 

Sent by email, 22 January 2016 

 

 

Dear Ms. Bradney, 
 
I am writing to you in response to the open consultation Ofgem published on the DCC's role 
in developing a CRS. I just wanted to send a brief email on behalf of Tempus Energy Supply 
Ltd essentially supporting Ofgem's work and proposals  on including additional requirements 
in the DCC's licence to enable faster switching. Faster switching can only be considered a 
positive development for the GB retail energy market. Consequently, it is only reasonable 
that the DCC be allowed to recover those additional costs.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Andreas Formosa 

  

Legal Counsel 

Energy Markets & regulation  
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